
Ruckus Grant Project for SMHS 
 
 
Information provided by Ruckus: 
 

 "We ultimately want to give a free classroom of furniture to a school that is looking to change their style 
of teaching and culture within the school.  This is for shipment in December over Xmas break.  Deadline 
for applications are August 11thwith 9 grants being awarded for shipment at the end of this year.  We 
will work with the school and provide furniture from the Ruckus product line to match what is going on in 
their classroom. 
  
We will then come back to the school to interview teachers and students and learn about their 
experience with all new flexible furniture sometime in the spring.  The school can keep the furniture if 
they like at no cost.  Again we are looking for how new flexible furniture can help with learning in the 
classroom. 
  
This could be a K12 or higher education account.  So please get back to me if you have any further 
questions and please feel free to forward this invitation to any school that you feel would be a great 
candidate for this program.  
  
HINT: KI is looking for customers to brag about their school, the students and the progressive Pedagogy 
styles they have or would like to have in the future." 

 


